
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2017-13 
 
 
Date:   Wednesday, March 08, 2017 
 
Time:  Effective Immediately  
 
Subject: Fuel trucks parked outside of red leasehold boundary line 
 
 
For all tenants conducting fueling operations- effective immediately, all fuel trucks must be parked 
within the red leasehold boundary line during fueling operations. Fuel trucks are prohibited from parking 
on any portion of the Vehicle Service Road, or any unleased City property (outside the red leasehold 
boundary line) during aircraft fueling operations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY G. Lavender 
DATE ISSUED 3/8/2017 
TIME ISSUED 1:00 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

